TUI response re Burma

21 January 2009

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited TUI to respond to its addition to Burma Campaign UK’s ‘Dirty List’ of companies allegedly supporting the military regime in Burma, available at:

- “Biggest Burma Dirty List Ever Published - 30 Companies Exposed”, Burma Campaign UK, 11 Dec 2008

http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/pm/weblog.php?id=P409

- "The Dirty List", Burma Campaign UK, last updated December 2008
http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/dirty_list/dirty_list_details.html
In response, TUI provided the following statement:

“TUI Travel PLC and all companies belonging to the Group respect human rights and adopt the principles of the UN Global Compact Initiative. The commercial activities of TUI Travel PLC comply in full with the sanctions on Burma/Myanmar imposed by the European Union.   

A small proportion of TUI Travel PLC companies provide travel to Burma/Myanmar.  In 2007 a tiny fraction of our 30 million customers travelled to the region. We consider that the activities of our companies in Burma/Myanmar are of a size and nature that do not support the continued human-rights abuses of the country’s government. 

Tourism is a sector that allows the local population access to income and contact with people from other countries. TUI Travel PLC considers that, in the long run, responsible tourism to Burma/Myanmar will lead to increased contact with other cultures that will help to lead the country out of its present isolation.”
